Good evening, my name is Theresa Crescitelli and I live at 1336
Enfield St. I am not going to talk about reasons why the zone
change should not happen because my neighbors and friends have
done the research and eloquently presented those reasons.

What I ask of you is that you look at this little band of citizens who
live in the historic district. Really look at them. Do you see fear
and sadness in knowing if you vote for the zone change the
Historic District will be foreVer changed? We, who live on South
Road, Enfield Street and Post Office Road are well aware that our
area has more traffic than other neighborhoods. We accept this
because of our love of antique homes and the character and charm
of the historic district. We do not need the increase in traffic if
the zone change is approved. Because of a line drawn around the
project we are now non abutters, as if we don’t matter. We know
that we are abutters and we do matter.

My husband and I bought an antique home that was in much need

of repair and love; we have been working on our property to make
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it an asset to not only the Historic District but thg

as well.
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We are just a group of residents who do not have the deep pockets
of Community Builders to hire an attorney to represent us. All
research has been done by us and presénted by us. Many of us
are not comfortable speaking in public but we have stepped up

‘because we matter and our voices need to be heard.



